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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Calculators are used in many subjects such as Maths, Science and Geography. By owning a 
calculator, your son/daughter will be able to complete specific home-learning tasks with ease and 
will gain valuable practice on how to correctly use all the functions on them.  Scientific calculators 
costing £10.79 are now available on ParentPay, which you will be able to purchase as soon as your 
ParentPay account is set up. The deadline for payment is 26th September, orders will be placed the 
following day. 
 
The calculators on ParentPay meet the requirements of the exam board, many other calculators you 
can buy in local stores do not have all the functions needed to answer exam questions correctly. If 
your child currently owns a calculator, or you have found one in a local store that you would prefer 
to buy, please don’t hesitate to contact the school to double check that calculator meets the exam 
requirements. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
Mrs H Armstrong 
Head of Maths 
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